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Anyone who wishes to attend a board meeting via Zoom needs to send an 
email to Dale Olson at least 3 days before the meeting so they 
receive an invitation to attend. If you plan on attending in person, 
please call or email Dale Olson for planning purposes at least the 
Tuesday before the meeting.  
 
 dnaolson9151@gmail.com 

 
907-378-8764 

 
 

HOA Board Members 
 

Dale Olson 
President 

 
Cyndy O’Connor 

Secretary 
 

Dan Heimbigner 
Treasurer 

 
Liz Aghbashian 
Member-at-large 

 
Josh Stensland 
Member-at-large 

Annual Meeting February 12th, 2024 
 

Thanks to all who attended our annual 
meeting. The minutes and Board contact 
information are posted on our website. 

 
http://wyliecreekestates.com 

 
 

Annual Wylie Creek Garage Sale 
 

Our advertised garage sale will be 
Saturday, June 22nd from 8:00am -3:00pm 

 
 

All Board meetings are via Zoom 
or in person at 39 Wylie Creek 

Blvd. All meetings are at 7:00pm. 
 

April 10th 
May 8th 

June 12th 
July 10th 

 
 

mailto:dnaolson9151@gmail.com
http://wyliecreekestates.com/
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4 Our Floating Islands 

 
If a member of the Wylie Creek community has a small 
boat or canoe that the HOA could use 2-3 times during 
the summer to check or maintain the floating islands in 
our pond - please contact a board member or leave a 
message. All contact information for Board members is 
on our website...  
 
http://wyliecreekestates.com 
 

Spring in our neighborhood. 
 

Please keep your property maintained and weed free to 
the edge of the road this summer. It helps keep our 
neighborhood looking great! 
 
Please pick up after your dog to keep our neighborhood 
looking clean this spring. Dog walkers - it would be 
great if you would carry extra bags and pick up any 
extras left over from winter. Thanks for the help! 
 
And finally, remember our speed limit is 25mph in the 
neighborhood. Lots of people are out walking dogs, 
walking with their kids, riding bikes etc. So slow 
down. And remember no motorized vehicles are allowed 
on our trails - both paved and dirt/gravel.  
 
  
 

RID 2618 Upcoming and Future Scheduled Work 
 

The Board has received a letter from Morrison-Maierle 
regarding upcoming work this year with regards to our 

RID (Road Improvement District) 2618. 
 

Please check our website and Facebook site for more 
information. Have a wonderful spring! 

http://wyliecreekestates.com/

